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News and Announcements

The Annual Meeting of the Pennsylvania Historical Association will take place
on October 14 and 15, 1994, at Lebanon Valley College in Annville. Keynote
speakers Gary B. Nash, Richard S. Dunn, and Susan Q. Strahan. Sessions on
Immigration in the Delaware Valley; Craft and Culture, Religion and Culture, and
Women and Property, all in the Eighteenth Century; Women Writing and Reading;
Coalminers and Politics; Violence and Extremism; W. E. B. DuBois; Technology
in Harrisburg; the Biographical Approach to History; The Ethics of Reviewing—
Book Reviews, Articles, Books; Undergraduate, Graduate Student, and
Interdisciplinary Research. For a program, write to Prof. Susan Klepp, Dept. of
History, Rider College, Lawrenceville, NJ 08648.

Numerous activities are planned by the Wm. Penn 350th Anniversary Project
in honor of the Commonwealth’s founder. Contact John Haigis, Quaker Information
Center, 1501 Cherry Street, Philadelphia, PA 19102. '

A conference on “The History of Northeastern Pennsylvania: The Last 100
Years” will be held at Luzerne County Community College in Nanticoke on October
7. Contact Sheldon Spear at that campus, 1333 S. Prospect St., Nanticoke, PA
18634. Phone: 717-821-1511.

The Mills Project, which studies the Philadelphia Region as the Manufacturing
Capital of the Continent prior to 1876, is hosting a variety of activities throughout
the year. Contact Marianne Squyres, Delaware County Community College, 901
S. Media Line Rd., Room FH 302, Media, PA 19063. Phone: 215-359-5093.

The Pennsylvania Historical Association calls for proposals for its annual
meeting to be held October 13-14, 1995, at Bucknell University, Lewisburg, PA,
for papers, panels, roundtables, or workshops on the history of the Mid-Atlantic
region and/or Pennsylvania, including presentations of work that makes imaginative
use of nontraditional sources such as material culture and oral history. Proposals
from public sector historians concerning research and interpretive issues such as
exhibitions and living history are encouraged. Send a one-page proposal and short
vita to Dr. Jean R. Soderlund, Department of History, Lehigh University, 9 W.
Packer Avenue, Bethlehem, PA 18015-3C81 by October 1, 1994.






